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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

Dear Ann,  

Regulation and Inspection of Social Care (Wales) Bill  

As you will be aware, the Regulation and Inspection of Social Care (Wales) Bill 

was introduced on 23 February 2015.  The Bill has been referred by the 

Business Committee to the Health and Social Care Committee for Stage 1 

scrutiny, with a reporting deadline of 3 July 2015.  The HSC Committee 

launched a public consultation between 2 March and 24 April, and intends to 

take oral evidence between 25 March and 3 June.  

The Bill relates to the regulation and inspection of social care for people of all 

ages, including children and young people.  You may recall that during 

scrutiny of the Social Services and Well-being (Wales) Bill, your Committee 

took evidence on the impact of that Bill on children and young people, and 

subsequently wrote to the HSC Committee.  

It would be helpful if you could indicate whether the CYPE Committee is likely 

take a similar approach in relation to this Bill.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Ann Jones AM 

Chair, Children, Young People and Education Committee  
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